
 

 

 

 

 

Product Recall-  072224                                                                  7-22-24 

S300-SFT Fall Protection Enclosed Track Trolley 

This Recall bulletin is to notify you of the danger that exists in using this product with a 

date code 501066, manufactured in February of 2019. 

COMPLAINT: Lot number 501066/ MFG 2/2019 Fall protection trolley weld did not 

penetrate into the collar and collar eventually separated from the main plate. 

 

CAUSE:  Improper welding technique allowed the weld to penetrate only the main plate 

and only the assembly tack weld was applied correctly. The final welding process was not 

correct. 

 

CORRECTION:  All known S300-SFT trolleys with the above date codes are to be taken out 

of service immediately and an attempt to notify customers of this product defect is to be 

made. Replacement of any suspect fall protection trolleys is at the discretion of PWI. 

  Testing of our current inventory was completed, and all other date codes have passed 

inspection. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


